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This is so  important as a further way to help our landfills, our earth, and indeed our 

future.  Please support this bill as it will help with Oregon's desire to cut carbon 

emmisions in several ways.  I was amazed to go to dinner at a well known resterant 

and was given a polystyrene container.  i usually bring my own....so bad me for not 

doing so.  But this was a surprise.  Thanks you all for looking at what is coming in the 

future....and is on us now with all the problems that we cause.   Sue Craig 


